Potomac View Elementary School

14601 Lamar Road * Woodbridge, VA 22191
703-491-1126 » FAX 703-491-1292 * potomacviewes.pwcs.edu
Latiesa Green, Principal

January 4, 2023
Dear Community Partner,

On behalf of Potomac View Elementary School, we thank you for your generosity and support during
the holiday season this year. Because of you, over 50 students and their families will have a brighter
holiday in the next coming weeks. It is always a pleasure to collaborate with organizations who believe
in supporting our Woodbridge community and we would love to create other opportunities to support
our Potomac View family. Thank you again and we look forward to working together again!

Sincerely,
X‘ ‘ ‘/";
Latiesa Green Loreisha Cdoper ~ Trawyn Baker

Principal School Counselor School Counselor

<P WCS

PRINCE WILLIAM COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
LAUNCHING THRIVING FUTURES

www.pwcs.edu




